
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 

   

GPBC BYLAWS REVISION (New-Revised) 

The Deacon's have completed an extensive review of our Bylaws and a 

revised draft of proposed changes to the Church's Bylaws are         

available for your review in the Narthex. This revised draft will be     

considered at our Oct. 26, 2022 Business Meeting. Please pick up 

your copy of the proposed Bylaw revisions and attend the October 

26th Business Meeting. Feel free to contact a Deacon or the           

Constitution Steward (Leslie Belvin) if you have questions. 
 

BREAD FOR WORLD HUNGER 

Gloucester Point Baptist Church W.M.U. ladies were hard at work     

yesterday baking bread for “World Hunger”.  If you placed an order, 

you can pick it up after service TODAY.  100% of the proceeds will go 

toward World Hunger with all supplies being donated by the Ladies of 

the W.M.U. 
 

CHURCH VAN 
The Transportation Committee has reviewed options related to the 
church van and make the following recommendations: 
 
1) After reviewing the current age, condition, repairs needed, value 

and safety concerns associated with the 2001 Ford Econoline XLT 
350, the committee recommends that the church sell the van. 

2) As has been past practice, the committee requests that remaining 
monies constituting the difference between annual receipts and 
expenses be credited toward the purchase of a new church van. 

 

ALMA HUNT OFFERING 

Gloucester Point Baptist Church Congregation….Thank you for your 

gracious contributions to our Virginia Missions Alma Hunt Offering.  

Our goal this year was $1,200.00 and you gave $1,228.30. 

In appreciation….W.M.U. Members 
 

CHURCH BUDGETS 

Budget requests are due by WEDNESDAY, October 26, 2022.  Your 

committee and ministry request should be placed in the Budget and 

Finance Committee’s mailbox, in the Church office. 


